
 

 

6th November 2019 

School Bags 

We are getting a lot of enquiries about school book bags. Currently we do not sell them as they become expensive 

and it was cheaper for you to get them yourself. We understand the cost of school items is not cheap and we are 

trying to look at ways to support parents. With this in mind we will now stock a small amount of plain red book and 

PE bags. The cost of a book bag is £3 and a PE bag is £2. Please ask at the office if you would like to produce one of 

these items. 

 

Christmas Fayre- Thursday 12th December 

We are once again asking for donations for the Christmas Fayre. We would welcome donations of bottles, chocolate 

and toys. Please send your donations to your child’s class. Any child brining a donation will receive a raffle ticket to 

win a box of chocolates. The raffle will be drawn on the 13th December and the lucky winner will receive their prize. 

This year we will be running the fair in a slightly different way. During the day the children will have the opportunity 

to go round the fair with their class. We will be opening 3.30pm-5pm for any parents who would like to come.   

 

Reminder:  

Please remember to return your slip with your email address as soon as possible. 

 

Year 5 Cinema Trip 

Year 5 will be visiting the cinema on Thursday 14th November to watch First Man. Children will need to bring a 

packed lunch with them to eat at the cinema, (if your child normally receives free school meals, a packed lunch will 

be provided by school).  

Year 6 Cinema Trip  

Year 6 will be visiting the cinema on Wednesday 13th November to watch Blinded by the Light. Children will need to 

bring a packed lunch with them to eat at the cinema, (if your child normally receives free school meals, a packed 

lunch will be provided by school).  

 

Nursery Miss Harvey 

We are enjoying the work we are doing about the adventures of Winnie the Witch. Her favourite vegetable is 

pumpkin and we have tried her particular favourite way of cooking it-roasted. Surprisingly it was very tasty. We are 

starting an adult book lending library every Wednesday afternoon from 3pm in Nursery please pop in and find a 

book to read. We look forward to seeing you.    

 

Reception Mrs Ingleson 

This week in Reception we have started our new ‘which animal makes the best pet’ we have been reading lots of 

animal books and describing jungle animals. Please bring photos of your pets from home for our display. 

 
Year 2- Miss Ross 
This week we are starting our new topic about The Great Fire of London. We are looking forward to making a fire 
picture using chalks in Art. In PHSE we have talked about keeping safe on Bonfire Night. We will also talk about the 
importance of poppies this week and each will make a poppy to create class wreathes to commemorate 
Remembrance Day next week.  
Stars of the week: 
Hithesh     Sarah       Paige     
 
Year 3 –Mrs Smith 
This week in Year 3 we have been learning about the PANTS rule and how to keep ourselves safe. We have also been 
comparing the temperatures in England and Italy. 
Stars of the week: 
Jenny C      Yousaf M     Maria    
 



Year 4- Mr Waters 
Welcome back! This week, Year 4 are learning all about the NSPCC’s PANTS campaign. In English, we have been 
reading spooky Victorian stories. 
On Monday 11th November, children in Year 4 will be going to the cinema to see ‘Bumblebee’ as part of the ‘Into 
Film’ festival. The trip is free and children need to be in school for normal time. Children will need a coat and they 
can bring a drink and snack to have during the film.       
 
Year 5- Mr Needham  
Lessons: In English, children have started to investigate adverts and their features. Children have enjoyed learning 
about why adverts are designed to be persuasive.  
Planners:  Children need to remember to have their planners signed over the weekend ready to be checked by their 
teachers on Monday. 
Stars of the week: 
Lacey      Bassam         Hajra    
 
Year 6- Mr Needham 
Lessons: in PE, children have started rugby delivered by a Leeds Rhinos coach. In ICT, children have been honing 
their word processing skills.  
Planners:  Children need to remember to have their planners signed over the weekend ready to be checked by their 
teachers on Monday. 
Stars of the week: 
Wahaab       Lexsi      Daniyah         Jordan       
 
Dates this Half Term  
Thursday 12th December   Christmas Fayre 3.30pm-5pm 
Friday 20th December    Break up for two weeks 
Monday 6th January     Return to school  
 
 
Training Days - Children not in School 
Friday 15th November 
Friday 6th December  
Friday 13th March 
Friday 12th June 
Monday 20th July  
School Closes for Summer Holidays on Friday 17th July and Re opens on Monday 7th September. 
 
   
 
 

  

 


